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Community Calendar Commenced   
Residents can now share their upcoming 
events or latest news with the communi-
ty by simply clicking on the new buttons 
and filling out a quick and easy form. 
They can even attach  photos to their 
posts for    added visual appeal. 
 
So if you’re looking for an easy way to 
keep up with everything that’s going on 
in Pingelly, be sure to check out the up-
dated website and start posting your 
own events and news today. The more 
we all contribute, the stronger and more 
connected our community will become. 

Pingelly Community Plan Workshop 
The Shire of Pingelly is currently reviewing the Pingelly Community Plan and would like to 
invite you to attend a Community Workshop provide  you input to the future direction of the 
Shire. 
The Pingelly Perception Survey conducted last year identified top community priorities. This 
survey was is statistically significant with over 10% of the population participating.  Following 
this survey the Shire has engaged CATALYSE  to collate this feedback and other relevant data 
into a draft actions to address these identified needs. In the workshop, we will: 

• Provide an overview of findings from the 2022 Pingelly Perception Survey. 

• Seek your feedback on actions that have been suggested to address community needs. 
The workshop will take place at 6pm to 8pm, Monday 22 May, 2023 at the PRACC.  

This is an important and valuable opportunity to have your say on how to best meet         
community needs over the coming 4 years. For more information or to RSVP, please contact 
Storm Nyssen at the Shire Office.  

Survey Results 


